
Dear Business Owner 
  
Introducing your Chesterfield town centre regeneration team 
Our plans for the multi-million-pound regeneration of Chesterfield town centre and 
market place have been gathering pace over recent months – and our contractor for 
the scheme, Thomas Bow, has begun preparations ahead of the start on site on 
Monday 1 July. 
We are writing to provide you with an update on the Revitalising the Heart of 
Chesterfield project along with contact details for the project team. 
  
What’s happening? 
The town centre regeneration scheme is designed to improve the look, feel and flow 
of key public spaces in the town centre – and revitalise our much-loved outdoor 
market. It will include new market stalls, new or improved paving and upgraded 
lighting street furniture, like benches and signage. 
Work will begin on the upper half of Market Place, and this area is currently being 
cleared to allow for works to start – once complete they will move on to the lower half 
of the square. Improvement work is also planned for New Square and Rykneld 
Square. The work is expected to take 18 months to complete. 
Separately, G F Tomlinson will carry out improvements to Corporation Street to 
create a new gateway to the refurbished Stephenson Memorial Hall, which houses 
the Pomegranate Theatre and Chesterfield Museum. 
Thomas Bow has considerable experience of working within these busy sensitive 
environments and during the construction period will look to minimise disruption to 
the surrounding businesses, residents and general public. 
They will take a considerate approach, with any potential noisy works only 
undertaken during non-busy periods. They also have measures in place to limit noise 
and dust creation during the work. 
But please do get in touch if you have any questions or concerns. 
  
More information and contact details 
You can find out more about the planned improvements on the council’s 
website: www.chesterfield.gov.uk/revitalise 
You can sign up for regular email updates about the project 
at www.chesterfield.gov.uk/sign-up 
If you have any questions and would like to contact the project team, please 
email RHOCEnquiries@chesterfield.gov.uk 
  
Kind regards 
  
The Revitalising the Heart of Chesterfield project team at Chesterfield Borough 
Council and Thomas Bow 
  
Rebecca Bland 
Retail Development Manager- Markets and Pavements 
Chesterfield Borough Council 
Town Hall, Rose Hill, Chesterfield, S40 1LP 

  
Tel: 07497975522 

Website: www.chesterfield.gov.uk 

Facebook: ChesterfieldBoroughCouncil 
Twitter: Follow us @chesterfieldbc 
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